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Hello, I'm Dan "Lace Lord" Cooper of Cooper Lace.  
 
I've been an SDSA Business Member for five years, and 
during that time I've traveled throughout North America 
attending SDSA meetings, visiting sets and hosting clients at 
private gatherings.  
 

The SDSA has been hugely beneficial to me and my business, and in return, I've done my utmost 
to support it through participating in its events and advertising as much as possible. As 
someone based on the East Coast, I have built strong connections to the set decoration 
communities in New York, Boston, Atlanta, and Toronto, as well as frequently traveling to Los 
Angeles.  
 
I will advocate not only for my fellow Business Members, but everyone in the General 
Membership.  I thank you in advance for your vote and look forward to meeting with you in the 
near future. 
 


